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17 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
CHRISTMAS DINNER  
 
The academy will be serving Christmas dinner on Friday 10 December 2021.  
 
Main option 
Roasted Norfolk turkey with pigs in blankets, sage and onion stuffing, roast potatoes, honey roasted 
carrots and parsnips, Brussel sprouts, Yorkshire pudding, gravy and cranberry sauce.  
 
Vegetarian option 
Spinach and Brie Wellington with roasted winter vegetables 
 
Dessert 
Chocolate Fudge Cake 
 
If your child is entitled to a FSM, or is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, they will receive a traditional 
Christmas dinner.  However, if your child would prefer the vegetarian option or to bring a packed 
lunch, please email us to let us know to office@wgpa.snmat.org.uk by Friday 26 November. 
 
If your child is not eligible for a FSM and would like to have a Christmas dinner, you can order one for 
them and pay for it via Wisepay.  The cost of the Christmas lunch is £2.70.  Please choose either a 
traditional Christmas lunch or vegetarian option when placing your order.  If you have already paid 
for a meal for that day, you will receive a refund.  Please place your order by Friday 26 November. 
 
It is also Christmas Jumper Day on the same day. Your child can attend school wearing their favourite 
Christmas jumper for a £1.00 donation to Save the Children.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the academy office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs N Smyth 
Deputy Headteacher 
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